
 

Class of 2024 Registration Info & Timeline 
 

Bearden High School is looking forward to welcoming our rising 9th grade students in the fall of 2020! 
In order to assist with this transition, we are planning several opportunities for students and/or parents to 
learn about BHS, course offerings and graduation requirements. 

 
Bearden counselors/staff will visit middle schools on the following dates to assist students with course 
selection: 

● Thursday, February 27​ – Bearden Middle School Site Visit  
● Friday, February 28​ – West Valley Middle School Site Visit  
● Thursday, March 5​ - Cedar Bluff Middle Site Visit 

 
*​Please note:  Registration is ​online​ this year and students will enter course requests in Aspen.  Parents 
will receive a “Course Verification” sheet (listing students’ recommended core courses and electives 
requested)  

  
Monday, March 2​ - ​8th Grade Curriculum Night at BHS​ (7:00-8:30pm) 8​th​ Grade parents are invited to 
Bearden to learn more about Freshman Year including academics, clubs and sports! 
* 6:30-7pm - BHS Band Info. meeting (Band room) for all interested students/parents  

  
Friday, March 6​ – Deadline for course requests to be entered ​online​ in Aspen  
*​ Requests can only be entered in the ​student portal ​in Aspen, not Parent Portal. 

 
Tuesday, March 10​ ​– Course Verification sheets go home for parents to sign and return 
 
Thursday, March 12​ ​- Deadline for ​Course Verification​ sheets and ​Academic Releases​ to be 

returned to middle schools (1st period teacher for WVMS & BMS; counselor for CBMS) 
 

Friday, March 27​ – 8​th​ graders will visit BHS during the day for a presentation and tour of the school. 
  
Save the date! ​ ​Thursday, August 6​ – Freshman Orientation – 8:30 to 12pm, buses will run.  

  
Save the date!  ​Monday, August 10 ​– First half day of school – 8:30 to 12pm 

 

 

For more information/questions, please contact: 

 

Kelly Nash 

School Counselor- Class of 2024 

kelly.nash@knoxschools.org 

(865) 539-7800 

 

mailto:kelly.nash@knoxschools.org

